

Blue Knight Meeting, September 2016

The meeting was held at Alamo Restaurant, Gladstone, Mo on  September 18, 2016,at 1:00PM. There were 14 members and guests present. 

The meeting was opened by the Sergeant at Arms Dusty Wallace at 1:30pm.

The meeting was conducted by President Tim Hicks. 

Opening prayer by our Chaplain. 

Presidents Report: introduced a new member Lloyd Vermond. 

Vice President Report: not present

Secretary Report: this Sunday, September 25th will be the Smithville Dam Run. We will meet at Quick Trip in Smithville at 6:30 and 7:00am. We together will ride to the site of the run headquarters. 

Treasurer Report: we have money.

Richard gave very good reviews about the fall conference. They had 205 conference members which was unusually large. 

Update on the spring conference next spring has St Joseph Chapter has even working on the t-shirts among other things. The t-shirt will look especially good this year. Registration will be $75 through the 1st of April and $85 after that. There will be a shotgun raffled off as part of the conference. 

There is a need for raffle items for the conference. Dusty Wallace mentions that we need to present certificates for those who contribute to the conference. We also need to make sure we have letters of tax exempt status for the contributes. 

Ms. Carolyn Powers sent a thank you note for our contribution to the Blue Springs Elks. 

Road Captain Report: not present

Social Director Report: not present

Quartermaster Report: present, we have no sales. 

Past President Report: not present

Safety Officers Report: not present

For the good of the chapter: nothing brought forth. 

Time and place of next meeting: we will meet on Monday next month. The location will be announced. 

Meeting Adjourned.    

Submitted,
Richard Gooch, Secretary 

